
Page 1 of 1 

Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 

From: Fesmire, Mark, EMNRD 

Sent: Tuesday, November 13, 2007 8:23 AM 

To: Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 

Subject: FW: New Rule 

From: Dana Myers [mailto:dndmyers@earthlink.net] 
Sent: Monday, November 12, 2007 10:33 PM 
To: Fesmire, Mark, EMNRD 
Subject: New Rule 

Dear Mr. Fesmire, 

I am hoping to be at the Pit Meeting in the morning, but if I am unable to attend I want you to know that I am in 
favor of repealing Rule (9.15.17.2.50) and replacing it with the new Rule 19.15.17 NMAC. 

Sincerely, 

Dana Myers 
21 Rainbows End 
Cerrillos, NM 87010 
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